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Centennial Middle School Reroof Notice to Contractors 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

Notice is hereby given that Board of Education of Provo City School District, 280 West 940 North, Provo, 
Utah 84604 will receive sealed Bid Proposals at the Provo City School District Offices Attn:Tina Fluehe 
on or before 2:00 p.m., Thursday June 29, 2023, for the following project: 

Provo City School District
Centennial Middle School Reroof 

305 East 2320 North 
Provo, UT  84604 

Plans and specifications will be available through this dropbox link on Friday June 16th, 2023:  
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/e0echbe8m10gm8n7l8k4o/h?dl=0&rlkey=5atjr4mxg3mfkm7jdj924xk8h 

An Addendum, issued as needed, will be available by 5:00 p.m., Monday June 26, 2023 

Bids shall be submitted in accordance with the Contract Drawings, Specifications and other Contract 
Documents as prepared by CORE Architecture.  Any questions during the bidding phase must be 
directed to CORE Architecture, attention Curtis Livingston (CurtisL@corearch.com) & Kyle Mendoza 
(Kylem@corearch.com) .  All bids must include a Bid Bond in the amount of 5% of the proposed bid made 
payable to Provo City School District.  The successful bidder will be required to furnish a Performance 
Bond and Materials Payment Bond in an amount equal to 100% of the Contract price. 

The Board reserves the right to accept or to reject any or all Proposals, or waive any informality in a 
Proposal. 
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